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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure would reduce brand registration fees from $375 to $75 annually for spirits 

manufactures who produce less than 53 gallons per year. The following information was 

provided by officials from the Alcoholic Beverage Laws Enforcement Commission (ABLE): 

 

Statistics that pertain to how many gallons are produced by a brand licensee are not available, 

however a small number would qualify for a lower fee. A reduction in this fee will have a 

negative impact on revenues collected from mixed beverage licensing, but overall is not 

anticipated to have a material impact on the ABLE budget.  

 

Officials from the Oklahoma Tax Commission (OTC) provided the following analysis: 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 



 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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